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12th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Positive COVID case 
 
We have had another positive COVID case in the Nursery School.  As the individual has not 
been onsite for well over a week there is no need for us to close either our Big Nursery or 
Little Nursery bubble.  However, this does indicate that we have COVID-19 in our School 
community and I would ask therefore that you remain especially vigilant over the coming 
days. Could we please remind parents/carers: 
  

 To not send your child to either Big or Little Nursery if they are at all unwell.  

 If your child presents with any of the classic COVID-19 symptoms (a high 

temperature, continuous cough or a change/loss of taste or smell,) please book a 

PCR test for your child and your household and inform us of the results, or self-isolate 

with your child for 10 days.  

 Postal PCR COVID tests are available for your Nursery School child, please ask at 

reception and let us know your child’s result.  

 To be aware that COVID-19 can present differently in children (please see flow chart 

below). 

 
Lateral flow test device (LFD) Testing:  
 

LFDs are used for testing for people who are showing no symptoms.  This is an additional 
tool to identify COVID-19 cases, contain the virus and prevent its transmission.  Households, 
childcare and support bubbles of primary and secondary-age pupils and staff can now take 
twice-weekly lateral flow tests.  Any pupils or students receiving any positive LFD test result 
should immediately follow the isolation advice for themselves, their household and close 
contacts and they must seek a confirmatory PCR test.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Sharon Kindred 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

St Paul’s Road, Nuneaton, Warwickshire. CV10 8HW 
 

Sharon Kindred B.Ed, MA, NPQH 

Headteacher 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


